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1. There will be 4 students graduating in May.  One student at this time is planning on applying to Weber State 

University for MRI/CT Bachelor of Science Degree 

2. There are 10 students moving on to the second year.  Clinical rotations will start June 29th. 

3. The RAD Group is working on fundraising for travel costs to the two conferences in Las Vegas next February. 

This 2nd Annual RAD Event will be held in our parking lot outside of the Health Sciences Building on May 9th 

from 8 a.m. to 9 a.m..  You can rent a space for $30 and have your own rummage sale.  There will be local 

vendors, Indian Tacos, Bake Sale and a 50/50 raffle.  This last February, 3 second years and 1 first year went to 

conference and found it very rewarding.   

4. Joint Review Committee on Education in Radiology Technology(JRCERT) conducted their site visit January 29th 

and 30th.  We have not received the final report and the findings were mainly paperwork changes.  

We do need to add a radiology specific advisory board.  We are working recruitment for this and hope to have 

our first meeting prior to graduation. 

5. The Nevada Society of Radiology Technology annual meeting will be held in Elko for 2016.  

6. Application deadline for next year is May 1.  We are accepting 12-14 students depending on clinical site 

availability.   

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Mary Doucette 


